Fthics Board information

Hide Ad

patricia Bagley <patbagley@aol.com>

11:04 AM

To johntaborportsmouth@gmail.com, commissionerhart@gmail.com, amwjcw@comcast.net, rgamester@comcast.net Copy patbagley@aol.com

Reply Forward Delete

■

3 attachments ▶ View Download

To The Ethics Board,

With all due respect, I don't envy your position. The public notice says that documents can be submitted by any party. I am not involved in this hearing, but did follow the PopUp Subcommittee as well as the overall Task Force meetings. I also took note of Councilor Kennedy's concern that PopUp was soliciting funds while not yet legitimately created per the State of NH. I made note of the following (see below), one being a Facebook post on July 11th, and the other speaks for itself. Note the "business creation date" recognized by the State of NH. The dates conflict.

Also I was surprised to hear Ms. Pearson, more than once, say that she was not part of the Popup organization or working group, when she is listed on their website as part of the team: https://www.popupnh.org/pages/pop-up-team

She was involved from the very beginning when a small group explored the Foundry Garage site for the venue: https://www.seacoastonline.com/news/20200612/top-of-portsmouth-parking-garage-pitched-for-performances-dining

Thank you for your time and sincere wish to fairly weigh all the information. Integrity hangs in the balance.

Respectfully, Patricia Bagley 213 Pleasant Street 15 Now a non-profit with 7 board of directors are accept donations - not rely by Sourcost Ry



Kathleen Cavalaro ▶ The City of Portsmouth, NH

A lot has happened since with Pop Up Rooftop and it's time for an update and an ask.

Ad Info

First of all, in just a few days, we were able to raise enough funds to match the City of Portsmouth's matching challenge of